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HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Time flies!  It feels like we just celebrated 
Thanksgiving and now it is the middle/end of 
January. 

Our FY 23 half-year report (snapshot on page 
2) shows that we are well on track to receive 
referrals for 400 cases. 

The Southwest program is successful because 
of the talented group of volunteer mediators 
that continue to go above and beyond to 
provide mediation services for our coverage 
area. Thank you for all that you do to ensure 
the success of our program!  I appreciate each 
and every one of you!

I am excited to see what 2023 has in store for 
our program. 

ESM- SW Program Director

P.S.- Save the Date for ESM's Annual volunteer 
Conference

Southwest Program
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Visit us online

@adrs.oscn.net Sarah
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https://www.instagram.com/earlysettlementmediationsw/?hl=en


UPCOMING EVENTS:

FY 23 UPDATE

Feb. 17: State Director's 
meeting

March 13-17: Office closed 
for Spring Break

April 28: ESM Volunteer 
Mediator Conference in 
OKC.

SAVE THE DATE!

earlysettlement@cameron.edu 580.581.5420

Our volunteer mediator team member, 
Daniel, completed Family/Divorce 
mediator training earlier this month.  
Congrats Daniel!

FAMILY MEDIATOR TRAINING: 


